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To: Members of the staff

From: The Under-Secretary-General, Department of Administration and Management

Subject: SAN FRANCISCO CHARTER CEREMONY

1. The purpose of the present information circular is to inform the staff that
on Monday, 26 June 1995, there will be a ceremony at San Francisco commemorating
the signing of the Charter in that city 50 years ago. The ceremony is planned
for 1 to 2.30 p.m. eastern time and will involve the Secretary-General,
President Clinton, numerous Ambassadors from permanent missions, "Mohicans",
original signatories of the Charter and other dignitaries.

2. The secretariat of the United Nations Fiftieth Anniversary and the
Department of Public Information have arranged for a television feed of the
ceremony to be made available for viewing by staff in the General Assembly Hall.
All staff are invited to attend.
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